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WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM IM No. 99 -01

SUBJECT: Appropriation for funds for assessment engineering

PREPARED BY: William W. Harvey DATE: November 24, 1998
Deputy Director or Public Works

FOR AGENDA OF: December 14, 1998
SUMMARY:

The Public Works Department has received numerous inquiries concerning extension of
the sewer main line in Enterprise Drive and Broadview Avenue. The engineering firm
designing the East Wasilla water main extension was contacted and a request made for
a proposal of cost for conceptual design and cost analysis for the sewer main line
extension in the above referenced roads. The amount requested in Ordinance 99-01
would allow Public Works sufficient engineering money to determine a design and it's
cost. The cost analysis is necessary in order to have foundation to discuss sewer L.1.D.
formation as a possible avenue of revenue for construction of the sewer mains.

FISCAL IMPACT: __No % Yes, amount requested: $6,500 Fund: 01.429.5019

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approval of Ordinance 99-01.
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Reviewed/b/y: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments:
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